
From: Kate Stephenson <kate.m.g.stephenson@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, January 10, 2021 4:45 PM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: Preserve the IECC 
 
Dear committee members, 
 
I would like to register my concern regarding the proposal to change the current International Energy 
Conservation Code development process to a standards process, using the ICC’s Consensus Procedures.  
 
While having a more timely and responsive energy code is a laudable goal, the proposal takes away all 
the input from governmental members and puts the decision making power in the hands of a small 
committee appointed by the ICC board.  
 
I support maintaining the current decision making process which allows for input from the governmental 
representatives who work with and implement the code on a day to day basis. 
 
Kate Stephenson 
Montpelier, Vermont 
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